
Our school will start the chat about 
online safety to celebrate Safer Internet 
Day on Tuesday 9 February 2021.

Safer Internet Day is an opportunity to raise 
awareness about the safe and positive use of digital 
technology. It’s also a good time to explore the role 
we can all play in creating a better online community.

This global campaign is celebrated by millions of 
people in 170 countries across the world.

Help us make every day a Safer Internet Day!

•	 Join our parent webinar eSafety’s guide to 
cyberbullying and online drama.

•	 Visit esafety.gov.au/SID for tips to start the chat 

at school, at home and in your community.

esafety.gov.au
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